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OPHS PFA is a non-profit, parent faculty association that works to enhance the education and welfare of the students.
Our mission is not only to raise funds, but also to foster a sense of community at Oak Park High School.

The PFA uses a secure automated system, to accept and track donations for Membership, our No Frills fundraiser, and
student Science Supply, as well as to gather Directory information. Parents control what, if any, information is displayed in
the directory. Payments can be made online or by check. Please click the link below to be redirected to our automated
system:

Click Here to sign up and make PFA donations

No Frills

The No Frills Fundraiser helps give our teachers the tools they need to provide our children with the high standard of
education we have all come to expect. Examples of programs supported by the No Frills drive in past years are: professional
development for staff, computer technology support & equipment, choir accompanist, Safe Schools Ambassador program,
classroom improvements & materials, selected student programs and much, much, more. For questions about fundraising
or for corporate matching funds information, please email ophsfundraising@gmail.com .

Donation Levels are:

S 250 per student - Gold Level (special recognition will be made in the PFA e-newsletters)
S 175 per student - Eagle Level

Any amount you can contribute is greatly appreciated.

PFA Membership & Student Directory

The PFA Membership drive raises funds that are used to fulfill financial requests made by the staff and administration of
OPHS. If you want to vote on how PFA funds are spent, you must be a PFA member. Every family that joins the PFA for the
$35 membership fee receives viewing rights to our online student directory and may request one printed directory.
Additional print directories can be purchased by PFA members only. If you have questions about membership or the
directory; please email oakparkdirectory@gmail.com .

Science Department Supply Donation

The PFA collects Science Department Supply Donations so that the classroom teachers don’t have to. Every year, Oak Park’s
science teachers ask for supply donations to be used to help fund consumables used in the science classrooms. The school
administration requests the PFA to collect these donations on behalf of the school.

Science supply suggested donation is:

S 18 per student — Science (every student at Oak Park High School is enrolled in a science class each year)

Each of these donations is tax deductible and may qualify for Corporate Matching Funds.
Please consult your tax advisor.
OPHS PFA tax id# is 46-3473801.
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